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EMAIL: Dawn May at dawn@bigskypublicrelations.com

CALL: 406-207-4484, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

TEXTMARKS: US93TREELINE

WEBSITE: https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/

*The project team will also be providing text message updates. Anyone can register for these announcements. To sign up for text updates, text code US93TREELINE to 41411. 
Message and data rates may apply. Message frequency may vary. Text STOP to cancel. Texting alerts are not managed by MDT and may have different privacy and security policies. 
For more information, see https://smstc.us/t4

The North Kalispell Intersections project will focus on safety 
enhancements and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
improvements at the intersections of US Highway 93 (US 93) 
with Treeline Road and Wyoming Street. 

Construction is scheduled 
to begin late summer 
2024. Crews will work 
during nighttime hours to 
minimize disruptions and 
traveler impacts. 

Regular email updates will be provided for 
each project throughout construction.
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